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PUBLIC NOTICE 

A CONSULTATION EVENT FOR THE 

PROPOSAL OF A PARKING RESTRICTION ON 

SILVER STREET, BARNETBY –LE WOLD WILL 

TAKE PLACE PRIOR TO THE PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING ON MONDAY 15 JANUARY 2024, 

6:30PM 

WE ARE INVITING ALL RESIDENTS TO SHARE 

THEIR VIEWS ABOUT THIS PROPOSAL. 

WE WOULD STRONGLY ENCOURAGE 

REPRESENTATION FROM THE RESIDENTS 

OF SILVER STREET AND VICTORIA ROAD 
ONLINE SURVEY CAN BE FOUND ON OUR WEBSITE 

WWW.BARNETBY-LE-WOLDPC.ORG.UK 

GO TO THE NEWS OR NOTICEBOARD PAGE TO FIND 
THE LINK 

http://www.barnetby-le-woldpc.org.uk/

